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Attachments:  

Recommendation: 

That the Council of the Municipality of Brockton hereby receives Report Number FIRE2024-07 – Award SCBA 

Purchase Contract, prepared by Chris Wells, Director of Fire and Emergency Services for information purposes 

and in doing so approves the purchase of the new SCBA. 

Report: 

Background: 

On September 24 Council approved confidential report – 2024-42 authorizing the Director of Fire and 

Emergency Services to enter into contract negotiations with A.J. Stone Company Ltd. regarding the purchase 

of new Self Contained Breathing Apparatus (SCBA). 

Analysis: 

Contract negotiations have been completed with a final cost of $263,413.10 excluding taxes.  This final cost 

represents a significant savings under the initial estimated cost that was budgeted for and ensures that the 

Department has good quality SCBA equipment with current technology meeting NFPA standards for the next 

15 years. 

Strategic Action Plan Checklist: 

What aspect of the Brockton Strategic Action Plan does the content/recommendations in this report help 

advance?  

 Recommendations help move the Municipality closer to its Vision  N/A 

 Recommendations contribute to achieving Heritage, Culture, and Community N/A 

 Recommendations contribute to achieving Quality of Life Yes 

 Recommendations contribute to achieving Land Use Planning and the Natural Environment  N/A 

 Recommendations contribute to achieving Economic Development  N/A 

 Recommendations contribute to achieving Municipal Governance Yes 



Financial Impacts/Source of Funding: 

 Do the recommendations represent a sound financial investment from a sustainability perspective? Yes 

This purchase comes in under the $350,000 that was budgeted for based on initial quotes and research 

completed in 2023. 

Reviewed By: 

 

Trish Serratore, Chief Financial Officer 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

 

Chris Wells, Director of Fire and Emergency Services 

Reviewed By: 

 

Sonya Watson, Chief Administrative Officer 


